
 
 

Year 3 expectations 2022 - 2023 
 

 

 You are expected to read for 15-20 minutes at least three times a week to an 
adult.  Your link book must be signed by this adult and shown to your teacher 
or teaching assistant each day.  Please consider the prediction and 
comprehension side of reading when you read with a family member – reading 
is much more than just decoding.  

 

 The weekly preview homework provides you with tasks to prepare for the 
following week of learning. This should be completed every week. We also 
expect you to use programs such as TTRockstars to support your learning at 
home. 

 

 Correct school uniform must be worn at all times, including earrings, hairbands 
and shoes. 

 

 PE takes place on Wednesday mornings in Year 3.  However, you must have 
your P.E. kit in school on Monday morning as P.E. can take place on any day 
of the week. Your P.E. kit will consist of a house colour t-shirt, black shorts 
and a pair of trainers (not plimsolls). In winter, a black jumper and jogging 
bottoms may be worn. 

 

 You must bring a water bottle with you every day and in colder weather, a 
waterproof, warm coat must also be worn. 

 

 You should have a pencil, blue handwriting pen, ruler, rubber and sharpener in 
a named pencil case. You should be equipped with your pencil case every 
day. 
 

 By the end of the year, you will need to be secure in your quick recall facts of 
the 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 and 10 times tables.  Please practise these across the year at 
home. 

 

 You are expected to put your full effort into learning and into making our year 
group one we can all be proud of. 
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